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Dear Mrs, Marowski:

On behalf of the Army Air Operations Group (AAOG), I would like to extend my sincere
appreciation for presenting your personal story during our Safety Stand Down Day. Your
presentation was exceptional in both delivery and substance.

Y our presentation will go a long way in promoting safety readiness in our ranks. Your style,
communication skills, materials, and most of all, your message, were professional, captivating,
and sobering to our Soldiers and civilians you have tried so hard 1o educate and protect. Your
emphasis on the hazards of driving while impaired or distracted is something I am confident
made a lasting impression on all.

You have an important story to tell and we are so thankful you were able to share your
message with us. Once again, thanks for all you have done in your effort to promote safety
across the Army and thank you for helping to make the AAOG Safety Day an overwhelming
SUCCESS,

Sincerely,

7788

Scott E. Sanborn
Colonel, US Army
Commanding



